
 

 

Dear Candidate 

Thank you for showing an interest in becoming our new 

Headteacher. 

We have taken feedback from the children in our classes 

and these are the characteristics that they would like 

our new headteacher to have: 

We want our new headteacher to be knowledgeable, 

kind, helpful, fun, approachable, resilient, creative, 

brave, a good listener, sensible, strong, generous, 

experimental, funny, caring, energetic, fair, passionate, 

encouraging, understanding and a hard worker.   

The children at our school display the Queen’s Drive 

values of being physically and emotionally healthy, 

compassionate, resilient, creative, confident and 

aspirational.  We are also reflective and we love 

learning. 

If you feel that you would like to lead our wonderful 

school, then we look forward to welcoming you in the 

future. 

Regards 

 

The Queen’s Drive School Council 


